From: kingston, Ancre |

Sent: 16 August 2017 13:09
To: Planning
Subject: Rochester Square Spiritualist Temple Ref: 2016/7088/P

| am writing to register my opposition to the demolition of Rochester Square Spiritualist Church. As the manager of
an older people’s day service adjacent to the site, we very much appreciate the sense of history that the Church’s
proximity lends to the area, and would be sorry to see this lost were the site to be re-developed. | would like to see
the church building renovated in order to provide a public amenity.

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Kingston

Andrew Kingston
Recovery Service Manager

Community Recovery Service for Older People
Camden Mews Day Hospital
1 -5 Camden Mews, London NW1 9DB

At C&l we are: W | Respectiul | Kind | Professional | Positive | Working as a Team

The views expressed by the author may not necessarily reflect the views or policies of the Camden and
Islington NHS Foundation Trust. This e-mail and any attachments transmitted with it, including replies,
forwarded copies and subsequently transmitted may contain information which may be confidential or be
privileged material. The content of this e-mail is for the exclusive use of the intended recipient(s). If you are
not the intended recipient(s), or the person authorised as responsible for delivery to the intended recipient(s),
please note that any reading, printing, storage, disclosure, copying or any other action taken in respect of
this e-mail is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. The information contained in this e-mail may be
subject to public disclosure under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the
information is legally exempt, the confidentiality of this e-mail and your reply cannot be guaranteed. If you
have received this e-mail in error then please notify the sender as well as deleting and destroying this e-mail
(and any copies) of it. We make every effort to keep our network free from viruses. However, you do need
to validate this e-mail and any attachments to it for viruses, as we can take no responsibility for any
computer virus that might be transferred by way of this e-mail.



